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October 4th, 2024 
 
 
Update on Port Congestion Surcharge 
 
 
 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
Following the suspension of the ILA Strike affecting US East Coast Ports & US Gulf Coast 
Ports, please be advised that we have withdrawn the application of Port Congestion 
Surcharge (effective date October 15) with immediate effect. 
 
Please note that there remains the likelihood of some impact to services whilst the terminals 
seek to recover production to normal levels following the strike, and we would refer you to 
public notices as issued by the respective terminals for updates. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support of OOCL. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
OOCL Ltd. ZN Deutschland 


